
The Los Angeles County District Attorney filed one count of Battery on a Sports Official on a Flag

Football Coach in the Newhall Superior Court today. The incident occurred on April 20, 2013, at

the Los Angeles County Department of Parks and Recreation West Creek Park (24247 Village

Circle, Valencia) during a flag football game for children ages 12-14. One of the coaches, Ahje

Palmer, Male, 34 years-of-age, resident of Castaic, was upset about a call and walked onto the

field while the game was in progress. He confronted the 17 year-old referee in the middle of the

field yelling about a call. He then struck the referee once in the face knocking him to the ground.

Parks Bureau Detective Bureau conducted a thorough investigation contacting numerous

witnesses to the incident which resulted in today’s filing.

The Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Departments Parks Bureau is dedicated to providing a safe and

drug free environment at all Los Angeles County Parks.

 

Providing Public Safety for Parks

www.Parks.lasd.org

 

To receive detailed, up-to-date information directly from the “LASD – Parks Bureau, Los Angeles

County Sheriff,” via e-mail, register for "Nixle" alerts at http://www.Nixle.com. Also register for

"LASD-HQ Newsroom (SHB), Los Angeles County Sheriff.” Or, to receive text alerts only, text

LASDPARKS to 888777. Standard text messaging rates may apply depending on your calling

plan.

 

Partner to prevent crime by contacting your local sheriff's station with information about possible

criminal activity or if you wish to remain Anonymous, call “LA Crime Stoppers” by dialing 800-222-

TIPS (8477), texting the letters TIPLA plus your tip to CRIMES (274637), or using the website

http://lacrimestoppers.org
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